
 
 

 

 March 20, 2023 

 

 

Esteemed Senators, 

I write in full support of SCR 1610. This concept’s time has come. With fiscal uncertainty 

  permeating our country, limiting property valuations to a 3% maximum yearly increase  

has the opportunity to keep people in their homes while encouraging wise money 

 management at the county level. 

Thank you. 

 

Senator Mark Steffen 

 


